
You're Invited 
to 

Information Sessions Nov. 28 on the 
Environmental Investigation at Amphenol 

Franklin, Indiana 

U.S. Environmental Protection Agency officials invite you to 
attend information sessions Wednesday, Nov. 28, at the 
Performing Arts Center Franklin Community High School, 
2600 Cumberland Drive, on the vapor intrusion investigation 
connected to the Amphenol site. Representatives from EPA, 
Indiana Department of Environmental Management, the federal 
Agency for Toxic Substances and Disease Registry and Amphenol 
will be on hand to present information and answer questions. 

An open house where people can talk with agency 
representatives one-on-one will run from 5:30 p.m. to 6:45 p.m. 
in the commons area of the Performing Arts Center. A more 
formal information session presentation by EPA and the 
Agency for Toxic Substances and Disease Registry will run from 7 
p.m. to 7:45 p.m. in the Auditorium followed by a question­
and-answer period from 7:50 to 9: 15. A second open house 
will then finish the evening running until 10 p.m. 

If you have any questions, contact EPA Public Affairs Specialist 
Rafael Gonzalez at 312-886-0269 or gonzalez.rafaelp@epa.gov. 




